
PUBLIC NOTICE 

WEST COAST REGIONAL COUNCIL 

Draft Long-term Plan 2024 – 2034 
Have your say 

The Long-term Plan Consultation Document (LTP-CD) is a summary of what Council is proposing to 
deliver over the next ten years. You have the opportunity to have your say – right now, before your 
elected representatives make their final decisions about what is included.  

The LTP-CD can be downloaded or viewed online at www.wcrc.govt.nz/community/consultation with 
copies also available at the public libraries in Westport, Greymouth and Hokitika, or at the Regional 
Council Office at 388 Main South Road, Paroa from Monday 15 April.   

Hold a resource consent or use other services of Council? User fees and charges are also being reviewed 
as part of this process and these changes will affect you. Find out more via the link above.   

Submissions on the LTP-CD, and accompanying documents, close at 4.00pm Friday, 10 May 2024. 

Darryl Lew 
Chief Executive 

http://www.wcrc.govt.nz/community/consultation

